
IFB 23-24 
Addendum 1 

Page 1 of 2 
 

 

CITY OF ROCKVILLE 
ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND 

 

Addendum #1 
Invitation for Bid (IFB) No. 23-24 

PERMANENT PEDESTRIAN AND BICYCLE COUNTERS 
February 26, 2024 

ATTENTION ALL BIDDERS: 
The following addendum is being issued to amend and clarify certain information contained in the above 
named IFB.  All information contained herein is binding on all Bidders who respond to this IFB.  Specific parts of 
the IFB have been amended.  Bidders are required to acknowledge receipt of the addendum by signing in the 
appropriate space at the end of the addendum.  Failure to do so may subject your bid to disqualification.  No 
provided answer to a question may in and of itself change any requirement of the IFB.  The following revisions 
/deletions / additions are listed below; new language has been double underlined and marked in red bold (ex: 
new language) and language deleted has been marked with a double strikeout (ex. language deleted). 
 
PLEASE NOTE THE FOLLOWING QUESTIONS HAVE BEEN MADE TO THE ABOVE REFERENCED 
INVITATION FOR BID (IFB): 
 
Question: 
 
Can the permanent counters be provided with electrical power? 
 
Answer: 
 
The city is not able to wire the permanent counters for electricity. 
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ALL OTHER TERMS AND CONDITIONS REMAIN THE SAME IN THE INVITATION FOR BID (IFB). 

Additionally, please be sure to submit all required forms with your bid per this addendum 
and the solicitation instructions. 

 
ACKNOWLEDGE RECEIPT OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 BY SIGNING BELOW AND RETURNING A 
COPY OF THE ADDENDUM WITH YOUR BID OR ACKNOWLEDGING IN YOUR BID. 
 
ISSUED BY:  TJ Ellison, Principal Buyer, 2/26/2024 

 

NAME OF BIDDER:            

 
BID DUE DATE: 2:00 P.M. (ET), Friday, March 8, 2024 
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